
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 25, 2021                 
 
City of Victoria            BY E-MAIL:  mayorandcouncil@victoria.ca 
1 Centennial Square  
Victoria BC 
V8W 1P6 
 
ATTENTION: Mayor & Council 
 
Dear Mayor Helps: 
 
RE:  Bank Street School Building 
 
At its Regular Board meeting of June 21, 2021, the Board of Education of School District No. 61 
(Greater Victoria) carried the following resolution: 
 

That the Board of Education of School District 61 (Greater Victoria) direct Staff 
to meet with City of Victoria Staff to explore potential options as requested by 
Mayor Helps in the City of Victoria’s  June 7, 2021 letter to the Board; 
AND FURTHER 
That any meetings occur after School District No. 61 receives its Class C cost 
estimate of Bank Street School. 
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Chuck Morris, Director of Facilities will contact Peter Rantucci, Head of Strategic Real Estate, once 
the District’s report has been received by Staff. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please let me know. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jordan Watters 
Chair, Board of Education 
 
Cc: Board of Education, SD61 
 Shelley Green, Superintendent, SD61 
 Kim Morris, Secretary-Treasurer, SD61 
 Chuck Morris, Director of Facilities 


